

April 8, 2003

Rob Howe Proposal Writer EZGSA 7475 WISCONSIN AVE STE C8 BETHESDA MD 20814-3480

Dear Rob.

I wanted to write you and thank both you and everyone at EZGSA for your help in obtaining a GSA schedule contract for Comm-Group. EZGSA personnel were extremely helpful, professional, and most importantly, knowledgeable about every step of the contracting process: from initial data gathering through offer submission, administrative review, and final negotiations.

It was a pleasure doing business with EZGSA and we look forward to working together with upcoming modifications and maintenance issues.

Sincerely,

Terri Chubb

Vice President, Operations